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Parramatta Road Vent Facility, Haberfield 

From Monday, 4 September 2017 work will commence on the structure of the Parramatta Road Vent Facility (PRVF), 
which is located within the Wattle Street Construction Site. A map of the work area is provided overleaf.  
 
Timing and work hours 
To minimise the impact to residents, work has been scheduled to take place between 7.00 am and 6.00 pm Monday to 
Friday and 8.00 am and 1.00 pm on Saturday.  
 
In some instances, low-noise work (such as steel fixing or work using hand tools) will be completed between 6.00 pm and 
7.00 am Monday to Friday and 1.00 pm to 5.00 pm on Saturday. Residents will be notified if work is required outside of 
these hours. 
 
The PRVF is scheduled to be completed in late 2018.  
 
Work activities 
The work within the excavation shaft (up to 45m deep) will include: 

 detailed excavation, including excavating drainage lines 

 installation of civil retaining structures and utility services 

 construction of the PRVF structure, including installation of vertical walls, roof and columns.  
The work within the PRVF compound will include: 

 construction of associated buildings, including sub-stations 

 installation of architectural finishes (pending final design) 

 internal fit out of the structure 

 associated landscaping, construction of the perimeter walls and pavement work.  
 

The two tower cranes will be used throughout the construction of the PRVF. The cranes are ~60 metres high and will be 
used to lift building materials, plant and equipment during standard construction hours.  
 
Equipment used will include excavators, trucks, mobile cranes, concrete trucks, concrete saws, hand tools, generator, 
and lighting equipment. 
 
Minimising impact 
There will be some noise and vibration associated with this work during standard construction hours. Every effort will be 
made to minimise the impact of work, including turning off equipment and vehicles when not in use, and directing noisy 
equipment away from residences wherever possible. Low noise work will generally be completed within the excavation 
shaft, or at the surface where activities are modelled to have a minimal impact on surrounding residents.  
 
If you have an enquiry or complaint about this work, please contact toll free 1800 660 248 and ask to speak to a member 

of the M4 East team or email info@M4East.com.au. 

    

Notification reference: N243 

 

For more information  Drop in to the Community Information Centre  

 info@M4East.com.au  Open 9:00am to 5:00pm Monday to Friday  

 1800 660 248  (excluding public holidays) 
 

 westconnex.com.au  52 Railway Parade, Burwood NSW 2134  
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Location of the Parramatta Road Vent Facility, Haberfield.  

 

 

 

  
 


